
The Fire Department recommended that we have a source of water on the 

west side of the Township.  Since the water level in Twin Lake has gone 

down the dry hydrant at the causeway has become unusable.  In order to 

accommodate this request the Township has contracted to have built a 

high capacity well and storage building at the back of the Township parking 

lot.   

This well will be 

available to any 

area fire 

department and 

has the capacity to 

pump water at the 

rate of 300 gallons 

per minute into 

tanker 

trucks.  Even with 

all the lakes 

around getting 

water to fight fires can be difficult, this new well should help.  ANR 

Gas Storage Co (TransCanada) has given Blue Lake Township a $10,000 

Grant to help pay for this well.  

The back parking lot at the township hall was paved 

to improve the use of the water well.  When first 

tested it became very evident that a paved lot was 

need because of the high volume of water and mud 

that quickly accumulated.  The paving was paid for 

by using Township Improvement funds ..   

 


